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AIDA Cruises opens season in Kiel with AIDAluna
April 25, 2022

AIDAluna is the first AIDA ship to arrive in Kiel this season on April 25, 2022. A total of four ships in the AIDA Cruises fleet will depart from the
Schleswig-Holstein state capital for the great North Country adventure.

From April 25, 2022, AIDAluna will offer the 17-day voyages "Highlights at the Arctic Circle," which are particularly popular among lovers of the North.
Ideal for tasting are the 3- or 4-day short trips to Norway or Denmark in September. A total of 15 different routes from Kiel are available.

AIDAprima will arrive in Kiel on April 29, 2022, and will depart four times in April and May for Norway and Denmark.

AIDAnova offers seven-day voyages to Norway and Denmark from May 14, 2022 until mid-October. In addition to a visit to the Danish capital
Copenhagen and Kristiansand in Norway, AIDAnova guests can enjoy the very special flair of the midsummer nights during a two-day stay in the
Norwegian capital Oslo. On individual sailings, AIDAnova calls at a new AIDA port: Denmark's Skagen, City of Light. Endless beaches and the
country's largest shifting sand dune, from which only the tower of the silted-up parish church still peeks out, attract visitors.

Starting May 15, 2022, AlIDAbella will embark on 14-day voyages to the Lofoten Islands and the North Cape, and will also call at Great Britain and
Iceland.

On October 22, 2022, AIDAnova, the last AIDA ship, will leave the port of Kiel on course for its winter destination.

In addition to numerous voyages from Kiel, AIDA Cruises is also offering cruises from Warnemiinde and Hamburg again this year. The season in
Warnemiinde has started this year with AIDAdiva on April 11, 2022 and with AIDAmar on April 14, 2022. AIDAaura will follow in the summer. Several
AIDA ships have already arrived in Hamburg this year. A special highlight was the first call of the new ship AIDAcosma, which was also christened in
the Hanseatic city on April 9, 2022.

With the “AIDA Sommer Versprechen”, AIDA Cruises offers its guests added flexibility and security. When booking a new trip in the 2022 summer
season until May 31, 2022, guests can rebook once free of charge up to 30 days before the start of the trip - in all fares, both the travel date and the
route. This applies to departures from 30.03. to 31.10.2022.

For all AIDA voyages during the 2022 summer season, full vaccination coverage is required for all guests 12 years of age and older. All cruises are
operated in accordance with AIDA Cruises' comprehensive health and safety policy.

Detailed information on the AIDA Summer Promise as well as all important information on trip preparation, including vaccination, testing and entry
requirements, excursions and the health concept, can be found at www.aida.de/urlaubskompass.

Further information on the voyages in summer 2022 as well as booking at the travel agency, at the AIDA Customer Center at +49 (0) 381 /20 27 07 07
or at www.aida.de.
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